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MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council Members 

  Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Timothy J. Howe, Director – Water / Wastewater Utilities 

Through: Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager          

Subject:        Strategic Water Supply Plan - Presentation     

Date:           May 16, 2023 

 

On October 18th, 2022, Council approved a professional service agreement for HDR Engineering, 

Inc. to develop a strategic water supply plan focusing on the development of water supplies to 

meet the future needs of the City’s municipal, commercial, and industrial customers.  The 

presentation of this strategic water supply plan includes annual projections for years 2025 through 

2080.   

 

Darren Thompson from HDR Engineering, Inc. will be at the City Council meeting for the 

presentation of the strategic water supply plan.   If you would like a hard copy of the plan, please 

contact me prior to the meeting and I will have on available for you.  Please let me know if you 

have any questions. 

 

 

 


